
 

 
 
The Society of Actuaries (SOA) submitted a request for participation in a mortality experience study (see the 
next page for the request details).  LASERS agreed to participate in the study because of the possible future 
benefit for LASERS.  The key purpose of this study is to determine whether separate sets of mortality tables 
would be more appropriate for public sector retirement programs.  Audit Services worked with Executive, IT, 
Member Services, and Fiscal to ensure the tasks necessary for this project were successfully completed.  
Furthermore, the requested data was delivered by the November 20, 2015 deadline. 
 
Aon Hewitt, the data compiler for the SOA, confirmed that the LASERS data has successfully completed the 
validation phase of the study.  The next key component of this study will be the release of an exposure draft 
report which is due by September 30, 2017. 
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